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Community Announcements 

From MCC 

-Happy Easter from us at MCC! At Easter, many 
Ukrainians decorate eggs to give to friends and 
family as a symbol of new life. Decorate your own 
by downloading this colouring page at 
mccmb.ca/stories/colour-your-own-easter-egg. 

With spring on the horizon, MCC’s Grow Hope 
farmers are starting to work their fields for the 
planting season, and they need your help. When 
you sponsor an acre of Manitoba farmland, you’re 
joining a community of people working to end 
global hunger. Plus, every $1 you give can grow 
up to $5! Join together with your church or small 
group and create a giving registry to watch your 
funds grow through the season. Visit 
mccmb.ca/GrowHope for details. 

Office (Lori Miller) – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals (Dorothy Hildebrandt) – (204)-324-4426 

Lead Pastor Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 

April 11 – Walter Dyck (Installation Service) 
April 18 – Keith Friesen (Child Dedication) 
April 25 – Keith Friesen 
 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
-Nettie & Dave Ginter  
 and family 
-Joey & Morgan Friesen 
  Baby Clementine 
 

Giving Update 

Budget to date: $100, 960 
Income to date: $62, 727 
Needed: $38, 233 
 

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 
God of new life, we thank you for the miracle of the 
resurrection. Thank you that Jesus is alive and that 

you have given us new life in Him.  Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

Missions Committee – Grow A Row 
-If you ‘d like to participate in grow a row, please 
contact Geoff Loewen. (See bulletin email for 
more details and contact information) 
 
-Also, as was mentioned last Sunday, the Missions 
committee will be providing updates from the 
ministries we support at the beginning of each 
month as attachments in the weekly bulletin 
emails.  Please check your bulletin email for 
those! (If you would like a printed copy of any of 
these, contact Lori at the church office.) 

                    

Baptism Classes -Have you been thinking about 
taking the next step in your journey of faith in 
Jesus? We want to hear about it!  If you’re 
thinking of getting baptised, please contact 
Pastor Keith Friesen or Pastor Gerry. Pastor Keith 
would be leading these classes. If there is 
interest, we would like to start with baptism 
classes in April or May. 

Transfer of Membership - If you have been 
attending BMC for a while, have been baptised, 
and are considering transferring your 
membership, talk to one of our pastors. We 
would love to make this happen.  

Parent Child Dedication – We will be having a 
Parent Child Dedication as part of the worship 
service on April 18. Those involved will be Dustin 
and Amanda Nickel who will be dedicating their 
daughter Tori. 

 

Sunday, April 4, 2021 
Christ has Risen! 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 
Prayer  

Worship in Song 
Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading –Ezekiel 37:1-14  

Message – “Every Breath”  
Closing Song 
Benediction 

Prayer 
Please continue in prayer for:   - Ryan Thiessen 
-Joey & Morgan Friesen & baby Clementine 
-Linda Penner and family 
-Nettie & Dave Ginter and family 
We pray for God’s mercy, healing, and peace. 

  

Youth Ministry 
Youth Calendar 
- April 7 – Outdoor Games night (weather permitting) 

-April 14- Youth Service 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“He is not here; He has risen!” Luke 24:6a 

Church Announcements continued 

-Please take note of the new emails for Pastor Keith 
Friesen and for Pastor Gerry. They are listed in the 
contact section of this bulletin.   

-Church Mailboxes – Please check your mailboxes – 
the secret sisters use them to deliver notes, etc, and 
the deacon’s have also been distributing notes to let 
us know who our deacons are. The mailboxes are 
also a wonderful way we can take care of each other 
through encouragement notes!  

-Online recordings and CD’s will still be available 
later on Sunday. A link will be sent out via email once 
the YouTube video is uploaded.    

 

 

 


